
The Preserve at Wilderness Lake Community Development District 
Board of Supervisors November 2024 Election Notification 

 
Notice of Qualifying Period for Candidates for the Board of Supervisors of the  

Preserve at Wilderness Lake Community Development District 
 

Notice is hereby given that the qualifying period for candidates for the office of 
Supervisor of the Preserve at Wilderness Lake Community Development District (the 
“District”) will commence at Noon, on June 10, 2024, and close at Noon, on June 14, 
2024. Candidates must qualify for the office of Supervisor with the Pasco County 
Supervisor of Elections. Qualifying documents will be accepted in the Dade City, New 
Port Richey, and Land O’ Lakes offices during the qualifying period. Please visit 
www.pascovotes.com for information regarding the qualifications and qualifying 
documents.  

The Preserve at Wilderness Lake Community Development District has three seats up 
for election. (Seat 3, 4, & 5) Each seat carries a four-year term of office. Elections are 
non-partisan and will be held in conjunction with the General Election on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024.  

For additional information, please contact the Pasco County Supervisor of Elections at 
1-800-851-8754.  

 

http://www.pascovotes.com/



